
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decisions taken on 31 March 2005 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID0869 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Sally Hannon – Highways and Transportation 
 

40mph Speed Limit – A329 Wallingford Road, Streatley 
 

Resolved that: 
 

(1) given the adverse response to the statutory consultation, an experimental 40mph speed limit be 
introduced for 18 months on the A329 Wallingford Road between its junction with the A417 Wantage 
Road and a location north of Townsend Road, as shown on the Plan No SLR/04/12 (Appendix C to 
the report); 

 

(2) vehicle speeds be regularly monitored during the experimental period and a report prepared on the 
results towards the end of the experimental period to be considered by Individual Decision; 

 

(3) junction improvements be introduced on the A329 Wallingford Road at its junction with Townsend 
Road as shown on plan no Plan No SLR/04/12/001 (Appendix D to the report); 

 

(4) the respondents to the statutory consultation be informed accordingly. 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID0869 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Sally Hannon – Highways and Transportation 
 

Proposed Taxi Rank – High Street, Hungerford 
 

Resolved that: 
 

(1) the location of the taxi rank and disabled bays be relocated as described in paragraph 4.2 of the report 
(see below) and included as part of any proposed measures from the Hungerford Parking Review. The 
implementation be jointly funded by West Berkshire Council and Hungerford Town Council. 

 

“4.2 To address the objections raised it is possible to convert the existing disabled parking bay 
located underneath the railway bridge on the eastern side of the High Street to a taxi rank. 
However the disabled bays would need to be relocated and the most suitable location would 
be to convert a section of the parking area on the western side of the High Street underneath 
the railway bridge. Measures would be required to upgrade the road surface so that it is 
suitable for use by the disabled.” 

 

(2) the objectors be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
These decisions are eligible to be ‘called-in’. However, if the decisions have not been ‘called-in’ by 8 April 
2005 then they will be implemented. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this decision, please contact: 
Anne Hunter, Policy Executive on Ext 2241     e-mail: ahunter@westberks.gov.uk 


